
FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION July 22, 2021 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Missouri Department of Transportation 

External Civil Rights Division 

In accordance with requirements of the U.S. Department of Transportation as set forth in 

49 C.F.R. Part 26, as amended, the Missouri Department of Transportation, External 

Civil Rights Division, in Jefferson City, Missouri, hereby notifies the public that it is 

recommending the following Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal for the 

Transit Section for applicable services and projects for Federal Fiscal Years 2022 - 2024, 

beginning October 1, 2021 and ending September 30, 2024. The overall total DBE goal 

for fiscal years 2022 - 2024 is 0.62%.   

Written comments on this goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this notice.  

The comments are for informational purposes only and may be sent to: Missouri 

Department of Transportation, External Civil Rights Division, PO Box 270, Jefferson 

City, MO 65102 or email to DBE@modot.mo.gov. 

 COMMENTS: (click in box below to type)  The form will need to be saved with typed comments and then sent.


	Comments: 



